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NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Staff of the Florida Public Service
Commission will conduct a workshop to investigate current
telecommunications issues involving the Internet. Specifically, we
would like to discuss issues such as, how is internet access
provisioned by the various industry segments, such as internet
service providers, LECe, and IXCs, including the rates paid; does
internet 'uuga cause network congestion, and, if so, to what extent
can evolving technologiea relieve such congestion; does tne
provision of voice over net services constitute telecommunications
service for hire. The location of the workshop is room 152, Betty
Easley Conference Center, 4075 Esplanade Way, Tallahassee, Florida.
Any person who is unable to attend may participate via telephone.
To participate by telephone, call the following number at 9:30
a.m., Thursday, February 27, 1997: (904) 414-6477 or Suncom Number
(904) 554-54‘?1’. Interested persons are invited to make
presentations on the issues. Written comments may also be filed
within 15 days after the workshop. For additional information,

contact Anne Marsh, Division of Communicationa, Florida Public

Service Commission, 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, FL

APP __32195-0866 or telephone (904) 413-6554.
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